
The altar flowers this week are provided by Vicki Martens in   

loving memory of her husband, Richard 

Brat Fry: 

 St Mark Men’s Club will be holding their annual Super Bowl Brat Fry Sunday, February 

11, 2024 10:30am –1:30pm. Menu includes brats, hamburgers, German potato salad, beans and des-

serts. The food will be served in the fellowship hall, on the lower level (handicap accessible) or will be 

available for takeout orders. Ticket prices are $2 and are available from the church office or a Men’s 

club member. 

Thrivent Choice Dollars: 

 Now is the time to direct your “Thrivent Choice Dollars”. You can direct the dollars by calling  

1-800-847-4836 or going online at www.thrivent.com/choicedollars. If you have any questions, please 

call the church office or Bev Sorenson.  

Volunteers Needed: 

 The Men’s Club is looking for volunteers Saturday, Feb 10th at 8AM to help with set-up and 

food prep for the Brat Fry. If you are able to help, please sign up on the sheet in the Narthex.  

Hearts for the Homeless: 

 The Outreach Committee, in discussing the needs facing our very own homeless population in 

Sheboygan, came up with a valuable and necessary way we can all help. With every penny that is     

donated, bus tokens will be purchased and distributed to everyone in need. Look for the donation jar in 

the Narthex. We will collect through out the month of February. Thank for your generosity, on behalf 

of those less fortunate. Your gift is truly appreciated. 

Altar flower Sign-up: 

 You can sign-up to provide flowers for the altar for your birthday, anniversary, in memory or 

honor of someone special in your life.  Please us the flower envelopes to make your donation and place 

in offering plate or church office.  Each bouquet is $30.  
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Sunday, Jan 28th:  Food Pantry Sunday 

 9:00am Worship Service w/HC 

 10:00am Bible Study 

 10:15am Sunday School 

Monday, Jan 29th:   

Tuesday, Jan 30th 

Wednesday, Jan 31st 

 9:00am Bible Study 

 9:00am –12:30pm Parish Nurse 

Thursday, Feb 1st: 

Friday, Feb 2nd: 

 9:30am Food Pantry 

Saturday, Feb 3rd: 

Sunday, Feb 4th:     

 9:00am Worship Service w/HC 

 10:00am Sunday School 

  

 

The Messenger: A week at a glance 

January 28th —Feb 4th 

God’s blessings to all who worship 

with us today! Visitors, we welcome 

you! We are thankful for your        

presence among us. If you would like 

someone to contact you, please take 

time to sign our friendship pad, noting 

your address and phone number and 

we will be glad to follow up on your    

visit. Please introduce yourself to our 

pastor, Pastor Tyler Werner. We hope 

and pray you come again and worship 

with us! 

Hearing Assistance Devices: Contact  an usher for 
help. 

Wheelchairs: Reserved pews in the right front 
aisle and in the middle of the sanctuary. 

Parents w/ Younger Children:  a family room is 

located to the right of the sanctuary if needed 

throughout the service.  


